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November 2021 

To the Resident, 

Update: Roy Dore Reserve Facility Improvements 

With the easing of COVID-19 restrictions and the recent completion of the 

new sports pavilion and upgrade of sports lighting, we are excited to see 

local clubs take to the field and courts again at Roy Dore Reserve. 

The next phase of work will involve Council delivering new netball and 

upgraded tennis courts for the community. 

These improvements are part of a $9 million program of works at Roy Dore 

Reserve, jointly funded with contributions from the Victorian Government 

and Council. 

Upcoming works: Netball and tennis courts 

Works to construct two outdoor netball courts with sports lighting and tennis court upgrades, including four 

synthetic sand filled courts and two hard courts, are expected to commence next month.  

The works are planned to occur over a six-month program and cost approximately $1.5 million. 

Tennis pavilion 

The Long Beach Tennis Club and Council have worked closely to develop a fit-for-purpose floorplan for the 

renewal of the tennis pavilion. The new pavilion will include change facilities, community room, toilets and 

storage facilities. It will remain in the same location.  

Further information will be provided to local residents in early 2022. 

Dog park improvements 

The dog-off leash upgrades are well underway and will be open to both two and four-legged residents in early 

2022.  

Further information 
For further details about these projects please contact our friendly Active Kingston team via email on 
sport.recreation@kingston.vic.gov.au or phone on 1300 653 356

Key Dates 

• Netball and tennis court 

works start late 2021 

• Tennis pavilion to be 

commenced in 2022 

• Dog off-leash area – 

available for use early 2022 
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Netball court example 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Proposed location of netball 

and tennis courts 


